
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Roads Standards Board Not Meeting this Month 

January 11, 2019 (Lincoln, Neb.) — The January 18 meeting of the Board of Public Roads 
Classifications and Standards has been cancelled for want of a sufficient agenda.  In the interest 
of cost-effective stewardship of state funds, the meeting’s business will be combined with the next 
meeting agenda. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for 9:00 a.m. on February 15, 2019 in the Nebraska Department of 
Transportation Central Building Auditorium at 1500 Highway 2, in Lincoln.  Any new business will be 
transacted at that time. 
 
 #NDOT# 
 
Contact: 
LeMoyne D. Schultz, (402) 479-4436 
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